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August 29, 2020 
 
RE:  Temporary Rate Increase Effective September 1, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,      
 
In the afternoon of August 28, 2020, Young Brothers received final Commission approval (Order 
No. 37290) of our revised Local Tariff No. 5-A reflecting our new temporary rates and reinstated 
pre-COVID sailing schedule effective September 1, 2020.  Pursuant to Order No. 37290, Young 
Brothers will place into effect a temporary “across-the-board” increase of approximately 46 
percent to be applied to all freight rates and freight-related rules on all cargo sailing starting 
September 1, 2020.   
 
The revised Local Tariff No. 5-A is available on our website at youngbrothershawaii.com/tariff-5a/.  
Our website has also been updated with the revised Cargo Acceptance and Availability Information 
consistent with our reinstated pre-COVID sailing schedule effective September 1, 2020.  Please 
contact our customer service teams at your local port if you have any questions on these changes.   
 
It is an honor for us to serve as the State’s only regulated interisland water carrier to support 
interisland commerce and serve as a lifeline during natural disasters and severe weather 
events.  Young Brothers is committed to transporting all types of cargo, from containers to cars 
to canoes, to all islands, all the time.   

Thank you for your continued patronage. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Young Brothers, LLC 


